
NOTICE 

RESCHEDULED 

DECATUR LIBRARY BOARD 

 

The Decatur Library Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
November 11, 2025 has been rescheduled for Monday, 
November 10, 2025 at 4:00pm. The meeting will be held in the 
Library Community Room at the Decatur Public Library located at 
502 Cherry Street NE, Decatur, AL  35601. 

 

 

 

 

Notice Posted 
September 16, 2025 
Melissa Bowling 
Assistant City Clerk 


